
4/24/2024 

Alyson Oliver 

Secretary, City Planning Commission 

900 E Broad St. Room 511 

Richmond, VA 23219 

 

Dear Ms. Oliver 

I am writing to express my support for the SUP request at 1513 n 22nd Street.  As a neighbor 

and advocate for responsible urban development, I believe that this proposed project 

aligns with the principles outlined in the Richmond 300 Master Plan and will contribute 

positively to our community. 

The proposed single-family detached home is compatible with the existing homes and 

would contribute positively to the vibrancy of the neighborhood. Moreover, it would 

enhance the housing stock in our city and provide an attractive living option for 

individuals and families seeking to make Richmond their home. 

In conclusion, I urge you to carefully consider the merits of the special use permit 

application and to support its approval.  

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Aaron Bacote 

 

 

 

 


